
REPORT TO FACULTY SENATE 
 
FROM: Academic Personnel Policy Committee 
 
DATE: November 4, 2019 
 
ACCOMPLISHMENTS: 

 
GOALS: 

 

• Reviewed Senate Open Session speakers’ request to consider a UA policy on donor interference, 
including the “Institutional Conflicts of Interest in Academia” provided by Open Session speakers 
at last Senate Meeting.  

• Discussed ad hoc Committee on Career Track Faculty proposal to (1) form a permanent standing 
committee (in light of this ad hoc committee being #5 or #6 consecutive ad hoc groups) (2) 
integrate with an existing standing committee (e.g., APPC) or (3) continue as an ad hoc advisory 
group to the VP Faculty Affairs. 

• Revisit GPSC proposal to change the gen ed policy with regard to graduate students as instructors 
of record. 

• Continue to explore whether and how UA gift policies (and/or UA conflict of interest, conflict of 
commitment policies) explicitly address restrictions or provide guidelines regarding what donors 
can/cannot ask for or do when they give a gift. 


